Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 3:24 PM

To: 'KSayanil@gmail.com'

Subject: Fuel leak case RO0000452 7249 Village Parkway, Dublin, CA
Attachments: LNDOWNER_REQ_L_2014-01-07.pdf

Mohd Karim Sayani (Aamir Inc.)

Fuel leak case RO0000452 for the service station at 7249 Village Parkway, Dublin, CA is in a public comment period for
proposed case closure. We are sending you the most recent correspondence to assure that you have received the most
current information. The signed Landowner Form was returned to us by Atlantic Richfield Company.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




